
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The 
Senior Gazette 

September/October 2022 

 

THE ANNUAL 

SENIORS SPAGHETTI DINNER 

Hosted & Prepared by the 

Reminderville Fire Fighters! 
 

Monday, October 17   6:00pm 

3382 Glenwood Blvd  

– park in the City Hall lot –  
 

RSVP to Stacey 330-562-1234 or 
stask@reminderville.com 

  
 

 

 

We are 3/4 through 2022 – I say it more and more each year, TIME IS FLYING!  The summer is 

almost over and this is the time of year to slow down a little and enjoy everything Ohio offers in 

nature.  Take advantage of great walking weather and join in on a leisurely walk with a naturalist 

and enjoy the sights and sounds of nature in late summer!  Bring a mug to enjoy a beverage and 

nature conversation afterward.  Contact the Nature Center if you have questions: 330-487-0493 

Liberty Park Nature Center   9999 Liberty Road 

Friday, September 9 at 12:00-1:00 

Friday, October 21 at 12:00-1:00 
  

 

 

 

IT’S BACK AT THE FIRE STATION! 

Let’s enjoy an afternoon and make a fall craft! 
 

Thursday, September 15 at Heritage Hall 

1:00pm  Beverages and snacks will be served 

Materials will be provided at no fee.  24 spots open. 

Call Stacey to reserve your spot!  330-562-1234 
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If you need anything, please contact  

Stacey at City Hall at 330-562-1234 or stask@reminderville.com  
 

Hardy  
     

    Har 
        

       Har!   

          

  

 

 

What do you get when you 

cross a praying mantis with a 

termite?  A bug that says grace 

before it eats your house.  

BINGO!   
Thursday, September 22     10:30am 

Thursday, October 6           10:30am 
 

Heritage Hall – across from the police station 
  

 Call Stacey at City Hall to reserve your seat! 330-562-1234 
 

Turns out a major new study 

recently found that humans eat 

more bananas than monkeys.   

 

It’s true.   

I can’t remember the last time  

I ate a monkey. 

 
  

 

ALBERT EINSTEIN 

WAS A GENIUS 

BUT HIS BROTHER 

FRANK WAS A 

REAL MONSTER. 
   

 

THE SENIOR HEALTH EXPO IS CANCELLED  

– we will be looking into doing one in the spring. 
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